
Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes  
Thursday 13th December 2018 
 
Attendees: Mrs Orley,  Mrs Ashton and the 
Eco schools team.  
Minutes:  

Eco discussions at this meeting 
-Walking at lunchtimes for a WOW badge– 
to start in the Spring Term!  This will en-
courage children to walk and earn another 
badge!  
- Litter monitors once a week  - coming soon 
-Eco schools team to lead an assembly  
 
- Continue completing the travel tracker – 
walking to school– at least once a week 
 

Other discussions/ activities  
Gardening in the spring and summer terms  


